
 
 

November 4, 2019  

 

To: Prospective Proposers 

 

From: Erron Alvey, Contracts Administrator  

 

Subject: RFP S19199 Addendum No. 1 

 I-280 Soundwalls Project  

 

The following revision is hereby incorporated into the Request for Proposal (RFP) Documents.  

Each Proposer shall acknowledge receipt of this Addendum using the attached 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT FORM and submit it with their proposal. 

 
1. DESIGNATED POINT OF CONTACT: All communications with VTA regarding this RFP shall 

be in writing (US mail/ email) to the Designated Point of Contact identified below. All emails must 

indicate in the subject line “RFP S19199 for I-280 Soundwalls Project.” No telephone calls will be 

accepted. Except as otherwise provided herein, no contact will be entertained by the Procurement, 

Contracts, and Materials Management staff outside of the formal Q&A period, and/or by anyone 

other than the Designated Point of Contact regarding this RFP.  

  

Any unauthorized contact related to this RFP is not permitted. Any breach of this provision may 

result in the Proposer’s submittal being deemed non-responsive and may be cause for rejection.  

  

The Designated Point of Contact for this procurement shall be as follows:  

  

Erron Alvey, Contracts Administrator 

Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority  

3331 North First Street, Building A San Jose, California 95134  

Email: Erron.Alvey@VTA.org 

 

 



        RFP 19199 I-280 Soundwalls Project 

 

 
 

ATTACHMENT A 

ACKNOWLEDGMENT FORM 

 

 

Proposer must sign this ACKNOWLEDGMENT FORM to indicate receipt of Addenda in 

order for the proposal to be accepted.  Please list each Addendum received, sign, and submit 

this form with your proposal. 
 

 

Acknowledgment of Addendum No:    

 

Acknowledgment of Addendum No:    

 

Acknowledgment of Addendum No:    

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

Proposer’s Signature     Date 

 

 

        

  Name and Title  

 

 

        

  Firm Name 
 

 


